
Parent Teacher
Conferences
November 6 & 7, 2024
4:00 to 7:00 PM
Teachers would like to meet with all their parents during this round of
Parent Teacher Conferences. You can schedule the day and time that works
best for your family at https://wes.btps.ca/bookings.   Families have until
1:00 pm on November 6th to book a time.

Meetings will be in person or over the phone, your choice, and will
last 10 or 15 minutes depending on the teacher.  To help us stay 
on schedule, we ask that you arrive a couple minutes 
early.  We also ask that you wait outside the class until 
the teacher invites you in, in case they are in 
another meeting.

Don’t forget, if your child is in grades 1 to 6 to look 
at your Parent Portal Account to see their grades, 
or if they are in Kindergarten check your email for
the Early Years Evaluation. Contact the office 
at wes@btps.ca to set up an account, or if 
you are having issues accessing your 
existing account.
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